
                                      Public Hearing #1 FY2021 Critical Infrastructure Grant  

                                                                     Meeting Minutes 

                                                             Monday, December 28,2020 
                                                                                7:15 PM 
 
President of New Philadelphia City Council Don Kemp called the Public Hearing to Order at 7:15 PM on 
Monday, December 28, 2020.  President Kemp introduced Katie Saba, Funding Administrator for W.E. 
Quicksall and Associates. 
 
 
Guests were: 
                  Mayor:  Joel Day 
                  Service Director:  Ron McAbier 
                  Safety Director:  Greg Popham 
                  President of Council:  Don Kemp 
                  Clerk of Council:  Julie Courtright 
                   Councilperson:  Dan Lanzer 
                   Councilperson:  Aimee May 
                   Councilperson Rob Maurer 
                   Councilperson Kelly Ricklic 
 
                  Excused Absences: 
                    Auditor Beth Gundy 
                    Councilwoman Cheryl Ramos 
                    Safety Director Greg Popham 
 
 
                      Katie Saba had the following comment: 
                                    This is a Public Hearing that is required by the Community Development Agency to 
apply for a Critical Infrastructure Grant.  This is the 1st Hearing for the Critical Infrastructure Program 
Round 2.  The application is due January 13, 2021.  The City of New Philadelphia is looking to put 
water lines on Ackey St. from Tuscora Ave. NW to Minnich Ave and Moore Ave NW.  The total cost of 
the project is $529, 484.  Of that the City of New Philadelphia needs to contribute $50,000 and a small 
portion of the administrative fees. 
 
                    
 
                   Ms. Saba said the 2nd Hearing will take place prior to the January 11, 2021 Council Meeting.   
 
                    
                    
                                  
 
With no further questions the Public Hearing Adjourned at 7:19PM 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


